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Two Suspects Wanted for Homicide September 18, 2009
Solano County Sheriff’s Office

Hernandez, Patrocino Richard, Anthony Thomas
DOB 07/06/1989 DOB 04/17/1976

These two described individuals are wanted in connection with the homicide of 50-year old Vallejo
resident Ricky Vincent Meyi. Meyi’s body was discovered in a field outside of Dixon in January,
2008. This case has been under investigation by detectives from the Solano County Sheriff’s Office.
Recently, 7 arrest warrants were obtained in connection with this case. Five of the suspects are in
custody. The No Bail arrest warrants charge suspects Hernandez and Richard with 1-count of
Homicide, and 1-count of Torture. Anthony Richard has possibly fled to Reno, Nevada.

Hernandez is described as being 5’8” tall, and weighing 200lbs. He has brown hair and brown eyes.
Richard is described as being 5’7” tall, and weighing 220lbs. He has brown hair and brown eyes.
Richard has “NORTE” tattooed on his chest. He also has “RVLXIV” and “RVWXIV” tattooed on his
head.

Anyone with information regarding either suspect’s whereabouts is asked to contact the Solano County
Sheriff’s Communication Center at (707) 421-7090, or Crime Stoppers at (707) 644-7867.
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